Dielectric. LLC
22 Tower Road

«j
I }l{‘lt‘(‘[ 11 Raymond, ME 04071

1-800-341-9678

February 18, 2019

Larry Brown
KNCT

Belton TX
Facility ID 9754

Dear Mr. Brown,

I am writing in response to your inquiry concerning the timing of the delivery of the antenna for KNCT of
Belton, TX, as required by the FCC in the currently assigned repack timetable.

By way of this letter, we confirm that advancing the delivery of the antenna and transmission line to the
timetable for Phase 4, may be accomplished without causing any of our other current orders to incur a
delay that would impact detrimentally on thelr compliance with the repacking schedule.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Y .

Cory Edwards, Sales Manager



